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ADA IMPROVEMENTS TO SHARON

STATION

MBTA CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY
ADA IMPROVEMENTS TO SHARON STATION
NIGHT WORK

The MBTA is continuing the process of preparing for installation of new ADA
Mini-High platforms at Sharon Station. The Contractor will need to perform
additional work on the platforms in preparation for constructing the new Mini-
High platforms. To continue to perform these services, it is necessary to work
evening/night hours to perform the work related to the Mini-High platforms.

We understand how disruptive evening/night work can be to your
neighborhood. In an effort to control the noise, we will take extra measures to try
to control the noise during the Mini-High work.

For safety reasons, this work can only be performed at night after rush
hours when ridership is lighter, and there is less train service occurring. This
work related to the Mini-High platforms will continue through the end of July
2014 (July 31%).

We apologize for the inconvenience that you have experienced and thank
you for your cooperation as we work toward project completion at Sharon
Station.



